CRAFTSMEN'S GUILD

of

ROERICH MUSEUM

To

Mrs. Lichtmann and the Trustees:

We, the executive committee of the Craftsmen's Guild, in behalf of the entire Guild, have recommended that the following be entered into the minutes of our next meeting.

We wish to express our deepest appreciation and gratitude to the Trustees and Heads of the Museum and School for the great interest, cooperation, and encouragement as well as for the many opportunities and favors given us, both as students and as a Guild.

In truth, no better friends of culture are to be found than those who unselfishly and whole-heartedly encourage and help the unknown creators in their many times of need.

We can well afford to remember the beautiful words of Holy Scripture: "Nothing can be compared to a faithful friend, and no weight of gold and silver is able to countervail the goodness of his fidelity."

FLORENCE SIMONI, secretary
B. MARGOLIS, chairman
FRANCIS J. OLDEN, vice chairman
ETHEL M. BURTON, treasurer

February 2, 1933